Ecole Camrose Composite High School
6205-48 Avenue, Camrose, Alberta T4V 0K4
lelephone 780-672-4416  Fax 780-672-6351
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We Believe ... "Every Student, Every Day, Opportunities for Success"
Our Mantra ... "Be True to Yourself"

May 7th, 2020

Dear ECCHS Parent/Guardians,

We here at ECCHS will be starting our registration process for the 2020-2021 school year with our current grade 9
to 11 students (and some grade 12 students continuing their education with us next year) in the upcoming weeks,
and would like to share our registration process with you. In light of the extraordinary times we find ourselves in,
this will look a little different than in previous years.

Again this year, students will make course selections online through Maplewood ConnectEd. During the registration
process, each student will work online with a designated ECCHS teacher to pick courses for the 2020/21 school
year. If your child does not have access to an electronic device and/or wifi, there will be a specific designated
ECCHS teacher working through this process with your child in an alternative way (i.e. paper version, etc.).

If your child has not set up his/her myPass and/or myBlueprint accounts here at the school, please encourage
him/her to do so ASAP. This will need to be done before the registration process begins. Students may contact our
Career Counsellor (Mrs. Praticante) (cpraticante@brsd.ab.ca) if they need assistance with setting up their accounts.

During this registration process over the next two weeks in May, students will be coached by their designated
ECCHS teacher about which courses (and level of courses) to select based on their goals, interests, pre-requisites,
and what they need to complete to achieve a high school diploma from Alberta Education.

If your child is a grade 12 student hoping to return to ECCHS for the 2020-2021 school year, please be in contact
with Ms. Davis (Idavis@brsd.ab.ca) in the office to unlock his/her connectEd to select courses for next year. All
students will be encouraged to select courses that will facilitate their future plans for post-secondary schooling or
the world of work.

Please expect notification from the school once all our students have completed this process (by Friday, May 22nd).
At that time, please review your child’s course selections on his/her Maplewood connectEd portal. If
parents/guardians have questions about course selections, or wish to make changes, they should contact school
administration by Friday, May 29th.

Once all student course selections are finalized, our 2020-2021 ECCHS timetable will be created. The hope is to
have timetables available to students for next year sometime in late June.

Finally, as has been communicated recently, summer school has been cancelled in BRSD for the summer of 2020. If
your child is interested in and/or requires summer school, BRSD has communicated another option that is
available. Below is the link. Please be advised that registration closes on Wednesday, May 27th.
https://www.wrps11.ca/programs/summer-school-2018/cb-mcmurdo-center-summer-school

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the school at 780-672-4416.

Yours in Education,
Ecole Camrose Composite High School Administration Team
#TrojanPrlde
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